
11 Márta  2021 

Dia daoibh,  

Mar atá’s agat, fosclaíodh na ranganna Naíonáin- Rang 2 ar an 1ú Márta. 

R3-6 ag teacht ar ais ar an 15ú. 

Féach ar an phlean deireanach a bhaineann le gnásanna don athfhoscailt seo. 

Ta athruithe sna treoracha ón Roinn Oideachais an t-am seo ó thaobh aeráil seomraí 

agus mascanna. Ta móroibreacha ag tarlú faoi lathair sa scoil faoi Oibreacha 

Éigeándála Scoile. 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

As you  know, junior  classes reopened (Infants up to Second class) on Monday 1st March. 

 Further information is provided for parents/guardians 3rd-6th class on this website under 

POLICIES 

Please drop your child off between 9.15- 9.30 am please.  So many are arriving before 

supervision begins.  Supervision begins at 9.10am and no earlier..Your cooperation is 

appreciated. 

3rd-6th are due to return on the 15th March. 

The same protocols will apply as with previous reopening in September, with two changes 

recommended: Increased ventilation during break times in classrooms, higher grade masks for staff 

working in close contact with children with additional needs.   We have received additional funding at 

this time to upgrade and replace all copper pipes in school, and to upgrade hot water provision 

throughout entire building. At the moment the hot water is connected to heating system.  This work 

began on 8th February and is continuing at the present time. 

We are very well resourced with full automatic hand sanitisers/ sanitiser wipes and medical grade 

soap dispensers throughout school building. All products are sourced from Donegal shores Ltd.  

Children availing of Supplementary School programme at home will continue to avail of these hours 

when school reopens.  

Please read guidelines from Department of Education and Skills below this letter, under 

POLICIES/POLASAITHE.  

Go raibh maith agaibh uilig, tuismitheoirí, caomhnóirí, cúntóirí agus múinteoirí atá ag tacú lenár 

bpáistí- táimid ag súil go mór le hiad a fheiceáil ar ais na scoile go sábháilte socraithe. 

Thank you to all who are  working together to support our children- We are delighted to be able to 

welcome them back to school safely in the near future, where settling pupils into a new routine will be 

our priority. 

Le buíochas, Caitríona ‘Uí Cheallaigh,     príomhoide,  foireann na scoile ar son an bhoird 

bainistíochta./principal, school staff and board of management. 


